
We are so thankful that God’s word is steadfast 
and true. Aside from His promises, change is an 
inevitable part of life in this world. 

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you. Thank 
you for making our journey and time in the mission 
field of Guyana, the Philippines and North America 
a God-size reality. Our hearts are full of wonderful 
memories, and of experiences with many different 
cultures and people. We have grown closer to our 
Creator; we have grown closer together as husband 
and wife; we are more understanding of different 
world views; and we are so very humbled by your 
love, support and trust. 

We, Bruce and Monique, are transitioning to 
another phase of our lives – trusting in what God 

is leading us to do next without knowing what 
that is. We remember Abraham who was called by 
God to leave his home and go to a place he didn’t 
know where. We will follow a similar journey of 
faith. After eight years of active missionary service 
with AWA; additional three years as missionary-
in-training; and additional 14 years as supporters 
and volunteers, we sense the pillar of cloud moving 
and so we must follow. To what – we trust and have 
faith that the Lord will reveal in His time and in His 
glory. We are committed to prayer and listening – 
without any inkling on what mission the Lord will 
reveal for our lives, we are eagerly anticipating, 
expecting and committed to do His will. 

Psalm 32:8 states, “I will instruct thee and teach 
thee in the way which thou shalt go: I will guide 
thee with mine eye.”
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Bruce and Monique Wilkerson served as Project 
Managers for the Guyana and Philippine 

projects. Bruce also served as Vice President. 
They currently live in Belleville, Illinois.

AWA will forever be in our blood. Thank you, 
Pastor Ric for allowing us the greatest opportunity 
to be a part of the AWA family. To all AWA projects, 
missionaries, volunteers and supporters, God speed. 
AWA is God’s organization and thus, is in His hands. 
Please continue to support the AWA projects and 
missionaries and watch how God will bless through 
your involvement.

Our prayer and hope as we are waiting and watching 
is for the soon return of our Savior, Jesus Christ. In 
Revelation, the last book of the Bible, the last chapter, 
22nd and verses 7, 12 and 22 Jesus repeated Himself 
three times that He is coming quickly:

v.7 Behold, I come quickly: blessed is he that 
keepeth the sayings of the prophecy of this book.

v.12 And, behold, I come quickly; and my reward 
is with me, to give every man according as his work 
shall be.

v.20 He which testifieth these things saith, Surely, I 
come quickly. Amen. Even so, come, Lord Jesus.

MARANATHA! Oh, Lord Come!

God bless each one of you! 
Bruce & Monique Wilkerson

Bruce and Monique Wilkerson, Kyle Stevenson, 
Jeffrey Steininger, Cesar Levy and Deyvid Batista 
spent about a month in Guyana preparing the project 
base and aircraft for active service. 

Stay tuned for stories in the next issue. 
Please pray for the Guyana project, its future 

missionaries, and the Guyanese people in the Barima-
Waini region.

Guyana Update


